M= 547 W. Jackson Boulevard, Chicago, IL 60661 312.322.6900 metrarail.com

January 25, 2017

VIA E-MAIL
Mr. Brian Shanahan
TC Union

ot

RE: 17-FOIA-009 UP Purchase Service Agreement

Dear Mr. Shanahan:

We are in receipt of your request under the Illinois Freedom of Information Act, 5 ILCS 140/1 ef segq.

On January 10, 2017, we received your request for the PSA Agreement between Metra and the Union
Pacific Company (“Request”). On January 11, 2017 we spoke and confirmed that you wanted the
Purchase of Service Agreement without Exhibits or Amendments.

In response to your Request, Metra is providing you with a copy of the Amended and Restated Purchase
of Service Agreement between the Commuter Rail Division of the Regional Transportation Authority
and the Union Pacific Railroad Company dated January 28, 2010 (“PSA”) along with the Fourth
Amendment to the PSA which extends the term of the agreement to December 31, 2019.

If I can be of any further assistance to you, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

Lottt

Freedom of Information Officer
fola@metrarr.com
FOIA Hotline #312-663-3642

Attachment

Metra is the registered service mark for the Northeast lllinois Regional Commuter Railroad Corporation.





